Is the Northern Rivers now safe from invasive gas mining ? No, not yet!

From one end of NSW to the other, the coal and gas industries are trampling on the rights of local communities and putting our land, our water and our future at risk. Alarmingly,  coal and gas exploration and mining licenses now cover around 80% of the state. This includes the Tweed Valley and most of northern NSW.

Many people think that areas of value to tourism and agriculture will be spared from gas mining. The Liberal Party made a promise before the election to protect farmland, water and special wild places from the destructive impacts of coal and coal seam gas – but this promise has not been honoured. Only a few areas where wine grapes are grown and race horses are raised have been protected. Claims from the Northern Rivers have been refused.
Polling has shown that more than 85% of people in NSW want coal and coal seam gas ruled out in our drinking water catchments, near our rivers, on our farmland and in our forests and woodlands. 

The coal and gas industries have far too much influence over Government and it is time to change the system to make sure our land, water and future are protected. It is time for WE THE PEOPLE to be heard !
Please attend the Cancel the Licenses rally and march in Lismore on the 1st of November. Send a message  that we demand  that the entire  Northern Rivers region be declared Gasfields Free.

PLEASE WRITE TO NSW politicians and tell them :
In your capacity as my representative in the NSW Parliament, I am asking you to support the introduction of coal and gas 'no-go zones' that will protect farmland, water catchments and high conservation-value areas from coal and gas mining, and restore the rights and trust of the community. Your action on this  issue which will decide my vote in the upcoming election (March 2015).

I urge you to ask the Premier to support the same and ask that you keep me up to date with your actions to stand up for your community on this important issue.

Scott Sledge
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